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 am writing this testimony in opposition of HB 3075. This bill is flawed fundamentally 

and constitutionally. As a born and raised Oregonian I have owned firearms for 

hunting, shooting sports and self defense. I have always been a safe and law abiding 

citizen. This bill would automatically make me and Oregonians like myself criminals 

with an unconstitutional bill such as this put to law.  

I want our community one safe just as much as anyone else. And that is one of the 

reasons that I concealed carry daily. Not just for my own safety or that of my own 

family, but for the protection of those around me. This bill if put into law will not 

improve safety of the public, but only limit and criminalize law abiding citizens.  

Please consider what this bill really means. It has no place in fair and just 

government. This a bill against the people and not for the people. There are many 

other ways to keep our communities safe than to take away the rights of law abiding 

citizens. Our constitutional rights are the exact reason why we live in the greatest 

nation in the world. As a combat Veteran I can attest to how much our constitution 

and fundamental rights mean in the freedoms we as Americans enjoy. Please do not 

pass this legislation, as it is not in the best interest of all Oregonians.  


